
As America celebrates another Earth Day, tens of thousands of members 
of Negative Population Growth take great pride in also celebrating NPG’s 
50th Anniversary. 

Our nation’s first Earth Day helped inspire key scientists, academics, 
political leaders and citizens to unite and create NPG just two years later. Working together we have battled 
to halt runaway population growth and harmful immigration policies that threaten the future of our country. 
Today, our mission looms larger than ever. 

We need to constantly remind our elected leaders and all Americans that many of our environmental 
problems — global warming, the lack of clean air, water, and energy, and the wanton destruction of vital 
wetlands, forests and other natural habitats, to name just a few — are caused by the size and growth of our 
population. 

Continued population growth and out-of-control immigration severely threaten the quality of life that we 
have come to take for granted. That is why NPG calls for a National Population Policy that will put an end to 
today’s “growth at any cost” mindset and set America on 
course to a more sustainable future. 

Population growth impacts all of our lives and endangers 
our fragile environment. In order to best protect our nation 
and world from continued environmental destruction, we 
must greatly reduce our population numbers, until we reach 
a smaller, truly sustainable level. 

Please join us today! 

NEGATIVE POPULATION GROWTH

www.NPG.org

NPG AND EARTH DAY…

WE GREW UP TOGETHER!

YES!	I want to join with NPG to halt and eventually 
reverse U.S. and world population growth!

Enclosed please find my tax-deductible contribution of: 
❑ $15   ❑ $30   ❑ $50   ❑ $100   ❑ $250 
Please make check payable to: NPG 

Name ___________________________________________

Address _________________________________________

City/State/Zip ____________________________________

Email address_____________________________________

Negative Population Growth
2861 Duke St. # 36 • Alexandria, VA 22314

NPG is recognized as a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 
Contributions to NPG are tax deductible to the extent the law allows.

This advertisement is part of NPG’s 50th Anniversary Public Awareness Campaign. NPG has committed to placing fifty ads in this 
commemorative year as we pursue our goal to educate more and more Americans regarding population size and growth.
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